
                                          

NUNEATON BOROUGH SUPPORTERS’ CO-OPERATIVE
Meeting opens Thursday 28th January 2021, via video link due to Coronavirus lockdown

PRESENT: Mike Turner, Gordon Chetwynd, Martin Ball, Dave Hall, Pete Davis, John Hobson
 
APOLOGIES: Jim Skuce

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING: Passed as a true record. 

TREASURER’S REPORT:
Balances: -
General Account - £9,971.04
Contingency Fund - £3,708.50
Payments - DD Re Google Gsuite - £36.80

Receipts: Membership Life membership: £20.00
200 Club share Q4 £705.00
Membership report

As at 31 December 2019  31 December 2020
Annual - 76                12
Life - 79 95
Corporate   - 3   3
Total  158 110

Shares in the club: January meeting with club postponed until February. John has spoken the Jason Dean, the new chairman of the 
football club. He assured John that the Co-operative would be included around the table with the set-up he has in mind for the 
football club. This has taken around two years for a committee to be set up, and hopefully under Jason things should develop it’s to 
be seen.
It’s been stated in social media that the owner of the ground, Neil Robinson, has ambitious plans for the ground. This would raise 
several questions for the Co-operative if these were to carried out.

Volunteer’s Initiative: The Co-operative have now installed 14 hand-dryers in the club house costing £950. There are problems 
with the existing wiring which needs to sorted, probably costing £850. We may need to contribute £250 towards this.

Disable Facility: No replies received from the Rugby Club to emails that have been sent to them regarding this.

Junior Section: They have a meeting scheduled for this evening. They are progressing. Our offer to help the girls section has been 
noted by them.

AGM: Accounts have been sent to the auditor. Thursday 13th May proposed for the AGM. Mike Turner is up for re-election this 
year but has stated that he will be standing down, for several reasons, as treasurer after 9 years. 

200 Club: One member leaving. January draw following meeting.

AOB: Jim asked if volunteers were still going down. John said it was difficult under the present situation due to Covid. Gordon has 
been doing some work down there. Date for next meeting: Thursday, 25th February.
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